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Featured Project - Hol t Renfrew Phase I I 

As Phase II of Holt Renfrew Vancouver
prepares for opening later this July, our
crews are doing the finishing touches on
the ceiling features (see photos).

This project was on a tight timeline, our

http://www.rwcsystems.net
https://www.bccsa.ca/


scope being from January - early July 2017.

MORE PROGRESS PHOTOS...METRO V A NCOUV ER  
HEA DQUA RTERS! 

Take a look at our progress with the Fellert Acoustical Plaster Ceilings!  
This is the second time that the Fellert system has been used in Western Canada.

The project is on schedule to be completed in October 2017.

CLICK HERE to learn more about the Fellert system

 

http://www.fellert.com/


What's New At RWC?
NEW OFFICE!

As of June 9th, 2017, our offices are now located at Unit 101A, 17802 66 Avenue in Surrey.  We are
enjoying our 5,647 square feet of office space.  We held the June Foremen's Meeting in the new

boardroom and it was a great success.

COR RECOGNITION

On June 13, 2017, the BC Construction
Safety Alliance (BCCSA), inv ited RWC to a
breakfast to personally congratulate our
company on achiev ing COR Certification in
2016. RWC was presented a
commemorative display piece. Garth, Rod,
and Brenda, were all in attendance to
accept this award.

RECENTLY A WA RDED 

COW I Consult ing TI (North 
Vancouver)

Trez Capital

Uniqlo Metrotown

Lynn Valley Mall Revita l ization 

Valley First  Innovation Office 
(Kelowna)



MUJI Metrotown

  

Visit our website
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